Dear Parents and Carers

ALL SAINTS SCHOOL
School Road, Lessingham, Norwich, Norfolk
NR12 0DJ
01692 582083
www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk
E-mail: office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL

Directors: Mrs R Smith and Mrs J Gardiner
Headteacher: Ms S Dangerfield

North Walsham Church visit
Monday 3rd of February 2025
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Wednesday 15% January 2025

A trip has been organised for the upper Junior students to visit North Walsham Church to support the
students with their RE lessons.

The visit will be on Monday the 3rd of February 2025. We will be leaving school at 9.20am, travel by school
transport, returning to school in plenty of time for the afternoon lessons. Our school slot for the tour of the

church is from 10:00-11:45. We will return back to school in time for lunch.

Important information for the trip:

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn. The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather,
so please ensure your young person brings a coat.

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.

The school is covering the cost of this trip.

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.

Kind regards,
Miss L Wade

Teacher

Registered address: All Saints School (Lessingham) Limited. Company no: 10323174
Rookery Farm, Reynolds Lane, Potter Heigham, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk NR29 5LY
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